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Skill: Reading Level of Assessment: Intermediate Low/Mid 
ACTFL Topic: Activities Title: Aquarium Events 
 
Your school has a community service requirement for graduation. You and a friend have become 
volunteers with Friends of the Aquarium who sent you their October events list.   
 

To: student@school.state.us 
From: Baquarium@seamail.com 
Subject:  November projects  
Date:  October 07, 2:48pm  
 
Dear Friends, 
Thank you for your interest in volunteering at Friends of the Aquarium!  Our volunteers and 
friends make the Aquarium a great place in our city. 
 
There are many opportunities to help this month. New volunteer meetings are from 7:00 p.m. 
to 9:00 p.m. on the first and third Friday evening.  We will provide dinner.  
 
In October, volunteers are needed for the following events: 
 
10/06/2008 (Saturday): World Wide Fund for Nature – Aquarium Lobby Level  
    Promoting conservation and environmental protection.  
   Public lecture and dinner.  Donation for dinner appreciated. 
 
10/14/2008 (Sunday):  Picnic – Aquarium Terrace 

Bring your family and have an evening picnic among murals of sea 
creatures.  Children can add their own chalk creatures to the 
murals. 
    

10/20/2008 (Saturday):  Gallery of Pacific Butterflies - Marina 
   Art-by-Ocean “Celebrating 15 years of ocean inspiration.”  
   Paintings, pottery, jewelry, etc.  to be sold – Aquarium   

 Admission to Gallery: $3.00. Children under 12, free. 
 
10/27/2008 (Saturday):  Sponsor Appreciation Dinner - Aquarium  
   Bring a guest. Dress attire is requested.   
   Dance follows dinner. Door prizes and more surprises. 
 

Our aquarium has many supporters. We would not be here, without their generous financial 
assistance. 

 
Volunteers serve dinner, help with clean up, act as guides, gift shop sales and more. 

Thank you for helping us serve the Aquarium! 
 

  




